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Upcoming Important Dates 
 

December 23rd-January 3rd: 
Christmas and New Year Break 
January 13th – Start of Term 3 
January 27th-31st - TET Holiday 
February 3rd-7th – School 
Holiday 
February 12th-13th – Parent 
Teacher Meetings 
 
 
 
 

At Singapore International 

School we seek to nurture 

students who are:  

• Academic Achievers  
• Confident Communicators 
 • Critical Thinkers  
• Technologically literate  
• Active and Responsible 
citizens 

Message from the Principal 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

As we wrap up another remarkable year, I would like to take a moment to 
reflect on the achievements and milestones of the past two months. 
  
In November, we had the privilege of hosting the WASC visiting committee 
for our reaccreditation process. Their four-day visit was highly positive, 
with the team expressing their appreciation for the many ways we support 
our students. We eagerly await the official results early in the new year. 
  
We also celebrated Teachers’ Day in November, and I extend my heartfelt 
thanks to all parents for your kind words and gestures toward our teachers 
and staff. Your appreciation was truly uplifting and a testament to the 
strong school community we share. 
  
December has been equally vibrant, with highlights including our 
Christmas Charity Fair and the joyful Christmas Concert, where our 
students shone brightly, spreading festive cheer to all. Thank you for your 
participation and support in making these events so memorable. 
  
As we now break for the Christmas and New Year holidays, I want to thank 
you for your unwavering support throughout 2024. Your partnership and 
commitment play a vital role in creating the nurturing and inspiring 
environment we strive for at our school. 
  
School will resume on Monday, 6th January 2025, and we look forward to 
welcoming our students back for another exciting year of learning and 
growth. 
  
On behalf of all the staff, I wish you a Merry Christmas, a joyful holiday 
season, and a Happy New Year. May this festive season bring peace, 
happiness, and cherished moments with your loved ones. 
 

Sincerely,  

Mr. Paul 

 

 

 

 

VISION 
To be an education institution of excellence from Kindergarten 
to University Foundation level combining eastern values with an 
international education to produce global citizens. 
 
MISSION STATEMENT 
To provide quality education programmes in a creative and 
challenging learning environment, embracing innovative 
teaching pedagogies to empower every student to become a 
life-long learner. 
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Updates from the Deputy Principal 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As we conclude a busy and activity-filled semester, we want to 
express our heartfelt gratitude to everyone who joined us for the 
Christmas Charity Fair. The fair was a wonderful day filled with 
community spirit and generosity, and we are so thankful for your 
enthusiastic participation in making it a success. 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the Christmas Concert. 
It was a joy to celebrate the season together, and we are proud of 
our students and teachers for their hard work in preparing for this 
festive event. 

This semester has been filled with learning, growth, and exciting 
activities. Our students have shown great effort and 
perseverance, and as we near the completion of Semester 1 
exams, we are confident their results will reflect their dedication 
and hard work. 

After the Christmas Break, we look forward to finishing Semester 
1 and starting Term 3 on 13 January. We encourage students to 
return refreshed and ready to continue their learning journey with 
the same enthusiasm they have shown so far. 

Wishing all our families a Merry Christmas and a prosperous New 
Year. Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward 
to an exciting and successful 2025! 

Respectfully, 
Ms. Annie 
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Updates from the Head of Vietnamese - Primary 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
Let’s take a moment to reflect on the special activities that students 
and teachers have participated in at school recently. In December, 
students successfully completed their first semester final exams 
and assessments. These evaluations allowed teachers to identify 
each student’s strengths and areas for improvement, enabling the 
development of tailored support plans. 
To provide students with engaging and meaningful learning 
experiences, the school has introduced a variety of experiential 
learning activities. Students explored creative Math lessons 
designed to foster a love for the subject. Additionally, integrating 
Vietnamese lessons with outdoor activities allowed students to 
connect more deeply with the content, enhancing retention and 
sparking their curiosity for discovery. We believe these enriching 
experiences contribute to the holistic development of our students. 
Parents, take a look at some of the delightful moments captured 
during the creative Math and outdoor Vietnamese lessons. The 
children were thrilled to explore mathematical concepts through 
interactive games and to engage with lesson content in natural 
settings. Let’s continue to work together to provide our students with 
the most rewarding and memorable learning opportunities! 
Looking ahead, the school has several important activities planned. 
Students will participate in field trips to various locations to 
complement their studies. Furthermore, as we prepare to celebrate 
the Lunar New Year, the school will organize a series of special 
events. These will include fun activities and performances designed 
to create a joyful and festive atmosphere. We encourage parents to 
support and encourage their children to take part in these 
meaningful school events. 
 

Sincerely. 
Ms. Huong 
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Updates from the Head of Vietnamese &  

The Head of Studies  - KIK 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Looking back at the past months, November and December 

have been exciting for our kindergarten students at school. 

They enjoyed celebrating Teacher's Day in November and 

participated in the festive Charity Fair and Christmas 

Concert in December, engaging in learning, fun, and 

community activities. 

 

In November, we celebrated Teacher’s Day on the 20th, 

showing appreciation and spreading joy.  The Prep 

Integrated classes exhibited enthusiasm and performed 

exceptionally well on this day. All KIK teachers achieved 

excellent results, during the November 20 celebration 

event, displaying a passion for inspiring active learning in 

our students. Alongside celebrating Teacher’s Day, our 

students actively engaged in enjoyable and educational 

activities like exploring 3D house models and STEM 

projects. 

 

Our students had a great time at the Christmas Charity Fair 

on December 7th and prepared enthusiastically for the 

Christmas Concert on December 20th. They worked closely 

with their teachers to put on great shows at these special 

events. Thank you for supporting our school community. 

Wishing you a festive holiday season!  

Ms. Hang & Ms. Diadem 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 T: (84-24) 7304 2777 E: enquiry@vanphuc.sis.edu.vn www.vanphuc.sis.edu.vn 

SINGAPORE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL @ VAN PHUC 

November / December 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 T: (84-24) 7304 2777 E: enquiry@vanphuc.sis.edu.vn www.vanphuc.sis.edu.vn 

SINGAPORE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL @ VAN PHUC 

November / December 2024 

 

 

  



 

 

 T: (84-24) 7304 2777 E: enquiry@vanphuc.sis.edu.vn www.vanphuc.sis.edu.vn 

SINGAPORE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL @ VAN PHUC 

November / December 2024 

 

  



 

 

 T: (84-24) 7304 2777 E: enquiry@vanphuc.sis.edu.vn www.vanphuc.sis.edu.vn 

SINGAPORE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL @ VAN PHUC 

November / December 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 T: (84-24) 7304 2777 E: enquiry@vanphuc.sis.edu.vn www.vanphuc.sis.edu.vn 

SINGAPORE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL @ VAN PHUC 

November / December 2024 

 

  



 

 

 T: (84-24) 7304 2777 E: enquiry@vanphuc.sis.edu.vn www.vanphuc.sis.edu.vn 

SINGAPORE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL @ VAN PHUC 

November / December 2024 

 

 

  



 

 

 T: (84-24) 7304 2777 E: enquiry@vanphuc.sis.edu.vn www.vanphuc.sis.edu.vn 

SINGAPORE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL @ VAN PHUC 

November / December 2024 

 

  



 

 

 T: (84-24) 7304 2777 E: enquiry@vanphuc.sis.edu.vn www.vanphuc.sis.edu.vn 

SINGAPORE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL @ VAN PHUC 

November / December 2024 

  

  



 

 

 T: (84-24) 7304 2777 E: enquiry@vanphuc.sis.edu.vn www.vanphuc.sis.edu.vn 

SINGAPORE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL @ VAN PHUC 

November / December 2024 

 


